Broadwater HSR No. 5

Requests the House Committee on Commerce to study the authority of local governmental
subdivisions relative to the placement of cable or video service networks, especially within
public rights-of-way, and to report its findings to the House of Representatives prior to the
convening of the 2014 R.S.



